
On July 22, 2012, at approximately 11:25 pm, a deputy patrolling Plummer Park (7377 Santa

Monica Blvd., West Hollywood), heard several gun shots coming from within the park.  He

identified and interviewed 3 victims, who said they were shot at by an unidentified White Male.

One of the 3 victims, all transients, sustained a gunshot wound. 

 

Responding deputies contained the park and began a search of the area to locate the suspect.

The suspect however remains outstanding.  Evidence was recovered at the crime scene.

 

WEST HOLLYWOOD STATION
780 N San Vicente Blvd West Hollywood CA 90069 (310) 855 8850

www.lasd.org

News Release
Leroy D. Baca, Sheriff

Classification :  ADW (Handgun) 245(a)(2) PC Incident Date :  07-22-12

Victims : John Doe’s 1,2 and 3 Suspects : Unknown M/W

For Additional Information Contact:
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Detective Michael Berbiar 310-855-8850


